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Tony, I understand that there is a meeting set for next week with Adien senior management to discuss the anomalies within their surveys. I would appreciate attending this 
meeting with you, if only to get clarity on where they are with the investigation on Area 31 survey. As you are well aware, the implications of their surveys being ambiguous 
are far reaching and have the potential to delay MUDFA/INFRACO significantly. 
If there is a problem with this please call me to discuss as I am conscious that time is of the essence for the MUDFA rev 05 programme. 

Graeme 

Graeme Barclay 
Construction Director (MUDFA) 
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